





República de Moçambique Ministério da Educação e Desenvolvimento Humano Instituto Nacional de Exames, Certificação e Equivalências

ES2 / 2024 12ª Classe

Exame Final de Língua Inglesa

1° Chamada 90 Minutos

Este exame contém quarenta (40) perguntas com quatro (4) alternativas de resposta cada uma. %)% Escolha a alternativa correcta e RISQUE a letra correspondente na sua folha de respostas.

ING - 1 - 05 - 2-377 - 0032 - 02

I. Questions 1 to 5 are based on the following text.

Lady Gaga is my idol

My idol is Stefani Joanne Angelina Germanotta, better known by her stage name 'Lady Gaga'. She was born on March 28th 1986. She is an American pop singer and a songwriter. She began performing in the rock music scene of New York University's Tish School of the Arts. She soon signed with Streamline Records, an imprint of Interscope Records. During her early time at Interscope, she worked as a songwriter for fellow label artists and captured the attention of Akon, who recognized her vocal abilities, and signed her to his own label, Kon Live Distributions.

Gaga came to prominence following the release of her debut studio album 'The Fame' (2008), which was a commercial success and achieved international popularity with the singles "Just Dance" and "Poker Face". The album reached number one on the record charts of six countries, accomplished positions within the topten worldwide, and topped the Billboard Dance/Electronic Albums chart while simultaneously peaking at number two on the Billboard 200 chart in the United States. Achieving a similar worldwide success, the follow-up EP, the "Fame Monster" (2009), produced a further two global chart-topping singles "Bad Romance' and "Telephone" and allowed her to embark on a second global headlining concert tour.

Source: Inglês 12ª classe

1.	'Lady	Gaga'	is Stefani	Joane A	Angelina	Germanotta ³	's
----	-------	-------	------------	---------	----------	-------------------------	----

A ancestor.

C daughter.

B artistic name.

D last name.

2. During her early time at Interscope Records, she...

A wrote songs for fellow label artists.

C signed a contract.

B prepared her songs for a new album.

D started to sing.

3. What did Akon do when he recognized Gaga's talent?

A Captured her attention

C Recorded a song with her

B Moved her to Interscope Records

D Signed her to his own label



4. What does the underlined phrase mean?

A Became famous

C Promised something

B Peaked at number two

D Released an album

5. Which album was the first to reach number one on the record charts of six countries?

A Bad Romance

B Fame monster

C Just Dance

D The Fame

II. Questions 6 to 10 are based on the following text.

In the general sense, a direct tax is one paid directly to the government by the persons on whom it is imposed. Examples include some income taxes, corporate taxes and transfer taxes such as estate (inheritance) tax and gift tax. In this sense, a direct tax is different from an indirect tax or 'collected tax such as Value Added Tax (VAT). A collected tax is one which is collected by intermediaries who turn over the proceeds to the government and file the related return. Some commentators have argued that a direct tax is one that cannot be shifted by the tax payer to someone else, whereas an indirect tax can be. In the United States, a "direct tax" has a different meaning for the purpose of constitutional law. Traditionally, a direct tax in the constitutional sense means a tax on property by reasons of its ownership.

An indirect tax such as Value Added Tax (VAT), sales tax and Goods on Services Tax is a tax collected by an intermediary such as a retail store from the person who bears the ultimate economic burden of the tax (such as the customer). The intermediary later files a tax return and forwards the tax proceeds to government with the return. An indirect tax may increase the price of a good so that consumers are actually paying the tax by paying more for the products. Examples would be fuel, liquor, and cigarette taxes. An excise duty on motor cars is paid in the first instance by the manufacturer of the cars; ultimately the manufacturer transfers the burden of this duty to the buyer of the car in form of a higher price.

Source: Inglês 12ª classe

6. Which of these taxes is NOT a direct tax?

A Corporate rate

B Income

C Transfer

D Value Added

7. We pay Value Added Taxes when we ----- goods.

A buy

B export

C manufacture

D sell

8. What are the effects of indirect taxes on the price of products?

A Make the prices higher

C Reduce the prices

B Make them competitive

D Stabilize the prices

9. The first tax payer on motor cars is the...

A buyer.

B government.

C intermediary.

D manufacturer

10. What is the text about?

A Car manufacturing

C Goods on services

B Direct and indirect taxes

D Value Added Taxes

2024/12ª Classe/Exame de Inglês/1ª Chamada

III. Choose the best word	or words in options (A, B,	C or D) to complete each s	entence.		
11. Stewart Sukuma					
A start	B started	C starting	D starts		
12. Lizha's voice is very be	eautiful, it?				
A do	B doesn't	C is	D isn't		
13. Kilua and Mavundja -	musical instruments	and singing at a wedding	when I left.		
A is playing	B play	C playing	D were playing		
14. No one committed a fa	ult against Nevmar. He h	urt			
A herself.	B himself.	C myself.	D themselves.		
15 having a univers	ity degree, Bling decided	to be a singer.			
A But	B Despite	C However	D So		
16. We the homework	rk. Now we want to ride o	ur bikes.	as fitting prospers of the f		
A have done	B have been	C has started	D were done		
17. The baby is so quiet to	day. What he	on television?	44 m 40% Skinkalini 147 - 14		
A does/been watching		C has/been watching	D was/gone doing		
18. The musicians b	v the police as the crowd	wanted to touch them.			
A are escorting		C was escorted	D were escorted		
19. — national team pl	그리고 아이들 아니다. 그렇게 되었다. 이 점점에 그렇게 하고 있다고 있다. 그는 점점에 그래요 이 모든 이 프로그				
A Any	B Each	C Everyone	D Some		
20. —— time I hear that	song, I can't resist. I stan	d up and dance.			
Α Δ11	B Both	C Every	D Many		
21. Thousands of Mozaml	oicans by haemorrh	agic conjunctivitis a few m	onths ago.		
되어 그래서 그림을 마음을 하시는데 레이스트 때문에 다른다.	P intects	C was infected	D were infected		
A infect 22. 'Drink at least two litr	es of water every day', th	e doctor the patient.	D recommended		
A C-mood	B frightened	C mynoc	D recommended		
A forced 23. People avoid tak	ing medicines without a r	nedical prescription.			
23. People avoid	B mustn't	C should	D ought		
A can't 24. 'You should drink a lo	t of water if you want to	get better soon.' What does	the sentence express?		
A Ability	lot those days. You -	seek help from the do	ctor.		
A Ability 25. You have been coughing	B might not	C ought to	D will have		
A can't	hand think shout	the rhymes.			
A can't 26 writing a sonnet	you should think about	C During	D Until		
A After	B Before	shing her first book of tales.			
27 Laila couldn't hide he	Laila couldn't hide her happiness publishing not				
A ofter	B at				

28. There is a big libr	ary in my community bu	t very people use it.	
A any	B few	C little	D much
29. Will you have	time to summarise the	novel today?	
A a few	B enough	C many	D plenty
30. —— students enj	oy reading narrative text	s when the characters are f	unny.
A Any	B Little	C Many	D Much
31. Marlene is a famo	us whose songs are	loved by her fans.	
A lawyer	B music	C singer	D writer
32. Mandela was an a	nti-apartheid who	fought for equal rights.	: : : : : : : : : : : : : : : : : : :
A activist	B miner	C president	D tourist
33. Every young or ad	lult person who earns an	income should pay to	the authorities.
A contraband	B property	C salary	D taxes
34. The government g	ets money for public welf	are when the coopera	te.
A customers	B parliament	C taxi driver	D taxpayers
35. Would you mind g	going for a? Its bor	ing playing cards all the tim	e.
A bicycle	B garden	C school	D walk
36. My uncle loves par	rticipating in shows when	the is allowed.	
A audience	B characters	C managers	D ticket
37. Symptoms of mala	ria include, headac	he and shivering.	
A death	B fever	C plasmodium	D virus
38. Unprotected sex m	ay lead to sexually transn	nitted	
A cure.	B diagnostic.	C infections.	D medicines.
39. Children enjoy bei	ng told before fallin	g asleep.	
A chants	B films	C songs	D stories
40. Some ethnic group	s used oral as a mea	ns of communication.	The second second
A books	B literature	C medicine	D transmission
- : : : : : : : : : : : : : : : : : : :	이 그런 아이를 잃었다. 회사에 이 점점 성명을 하는 것 같아 나를 했다.	요즘 그 그 그 그 그 그 이 사람들이 얼마를 하는 것이 없는 그 없다면 되었다.	그렇게 그렇게 되는 것이 그렇게 되게 되었다. 그 나는 사람이다.

Encontre Aqui:

Livros Escolares - (1ª a 12ª Classe); Exames Escolares - (1ª a 12ª Classe) Exames de Admissão (Todas Universidades)

Exames Resolvidos

Trabalhos feitos.

www.eduskills.co.mz

ou





